
Resolution Authorizing the Name Change on the 
Rocky Boy Schools Travel Credit Card Account 

  
Be it resolved that on September 18, 2018, the Board representing the  

 
Rocky Boy School District, 87 J-L, authorized Superintendent Voyd St. Pierre  
 
to modify the cardholder names on the Rocky Boy School District Travel  
 
Credit.  This account has already been established with Independence Bank  
 
in Havre, Montana and remains active.  This resolution authorizes the  
 
removal of Deborah Arkinson from this account and to replace her with  
 
Amanda Lamas, current District Clerk.  This credit card account is to be used  
 
exclusively for board approved, district-related travel expenses for board,  
 
staff, and students.  The board also authorizes the following individuals to  
 
be card holders on this account:  Amanda Lamas & Linell Chief Sky.  The  
 
Board voted    in favor of the resolution.      
  
  
Signed: __________________________    Date: 9/18/18   

Theodore Russette, III., Chairman 
               
  
         ___________________________       Date: 
_9/18/18__________  
        Amanda Lamas, District Clerk  

    


